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Foothill Chapter 
California Rare Fruit Growers 
 
 

 
Next meeting: "The (Fruit) Tree People" 
CRFG member Steve Hofvendahl, who works for the conservation 
group "Tree People" (www.treepeople.org), will talk about their 
program distributing 3,000 fruit trees a year to low-income people in 
Los Angeles. 
 
Saturday, October 4, 2003 at 9:30 a.m. 
Arboretum of Los Angeles County 
301 N. Baldwin Ave., Arcadia 
Lecture Hall A (free admission) 
 

 
Sharing Table: 
Members with last names starting with 'A' through 
'M', please bring goodies (fruit, baked goods, etc.) 
for the Sharing Table. 
 
And everyone, please lend a helping hand by 
cleaning up during and after the meeting. 
 
 
 
 

 
Note: 
In my haste to send postcards, the first batch of reminders was sent out with the incorrect date. 
The meeting is this Saturday October 4th, and is always the 1st Saturday of every other month 
(October - December - February - etc.). I will correct my error with some phone calls, but please 
remind other members (particularly those without email) of the correct date and time. 
 
I am sending this brief reminder to everyone with an email. Unless you specifically opted out, 
you will also receive a postcard. To save the chapter a bit of postage, please let me know if you 
are willing to forgo the postcard and receive only this email notice.  
 
Request: 
I would be happy to include photographs of interesting plants from any Foothill CRFG member. 
Please send your digital photos, with a description, to me at david.szymkowski@adelphia.net. 
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This month we feature photos of pepino dulces 
(Solanum muricatum) from the garden of Kari 
Salinas. Thanks, Kari. 
 
 
Odds & Ends: 
 
Dues: Please pay membership dues at next 
meeting if past due. 
 
Plant Raffle - bring a plant in a pot with ID and 
instructions for care. 
 

 

 
THE FOOTHILL CHAPTER OF THE CRFG meets at 9:30 a.m. the first Saturday of alternate 
months (February, April, June, August, October, December) at the Arboretum of Los Angeles 
County, 301 N. Baldwin Ave., Arcadia (just south of the 210 Freeway). There is no charge to 
enter the Arboretum to attend the meeting, which is in Lecture Hall "A". The easiest access is 
straight through the Gift Shop, then down the stairs to the right in the adjacent building. 
Date of next meeting: Saturday, December 6, 2003 


